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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG AYURVEDA COURSES-2024
FIRST PHASE PROVISIONAL ALLOTMENT  PUBLISHED

 
   The first phase of Provisional Allotment for admission to PG Ayurveda

Degree/Diploma Courses in various Government/Aided and Self financing Ayurveda
Colleges in the State is published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. The
allotment is based on the rank in the Kerala State merit list published by
Commissioner for Entrance Examinations and online options registered by candidates
up to 26.09.2024, 3.00 PM.  The online options registered by candidates whose results
have been withheld and of those candidates who have been disqualified in the Kerala
State Merit list have not been considered for allotment.  Candidates can view the
Provisional allotment list through the link  ‘P G Ayurveda 2024-Candidate
portal’ by clicking the menu ‘Provisional Allotment List’.

Genuine complaints, if any, with regard to the Provisional Allotment List,
can be submitted through the email ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in of
Commissioner for Entrance Examinations up to 2.00 PM on 28.09.2024.
After addressing the valid complaints, the final allotment will be published
on 28.09.2024. 
 
Note : - Allotment  of candidates under service Quota and PD Quota have not been
done in this phase and will be included, if eligible candidates are available, in the
second phase of allotment to the course.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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